
 
MUPY welcomed exchange student from University of Angers, France
 

January 29, 2018 
 
On January 29, 2018, Assoc. Prof. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, together with Asst. Prof. Jiraphong Suksiriworapong hosted a reception for exchange
student from Faculty of Health, University of Angers, France. The student have participated in a
professional internship and research work entitled “Development of Cancer Targeted Poly (Glycerol
Adipate) Nanoparticles” under a supervision of Asst. Prof. Jiraphong Suksiriworapong at the
Pharmaceutical Technology Division, Department of Pharmacy during January 29 – July 22, 2018.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2187


